
We were delighted with the turnout at
our recent fundraising table quiz. Thank
you to all for your support. Really
exciting end to the year in store as we
look forward to the Art Exhibition and
Walk in the Park.

Its so great to have opportunities for the
school community to come together and
enjoy each others company and
celebrate our wonderful children.
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The table quiz was a resounding success last week. There were
hundreds of raffle tickets sold and 26 teams entered the quiz.
It was great to see so many of the school community (parents,
teachers and friends) coming together for a night of fun. Most
importantly €3000 was raised to fund the sensory corridor for
the school. 

A huge thank you to Soairse Reynolds for doing so much to
make the night so special. There was an enormous amount of
work put in and it was a fantastic event. 

See below for many more well deserved thank yous. 

Finally, thanks to you, the school community for supporting the
event in so many ways. It all makes a huge difference. 

QUIZ NIGHT!







https://photos.app.goo.gl/RoR1zjCaemYSNEAL8

More Photos from
the table quiz

https://photos.app.goo.gl/RoR1zjCaemYSNEAL8


 We wanted to give the parents a gentle reminder to use
the Aladdin feature to submit absense notes when your
child will not be in school. This is instead of using the
website forms or via the front desk. 

If you need help with how to use this feature, you can
find a detailed instruction manual via this link.

ALADDIN ABSENSE NOTES

https://aladdin.ie/files/pdf/AttendanceNotes.pdf


As you know, we are focusing our fundraising at the
moment towards the building of a sensory corridor in the
school. 

We are asking that any parents who know of a company
or supplier who we can go ask for a quote, for the work,
would be greatly appreciated. 

If you do, can you contact Barbara on info@letns.org
who will put you in touch with Andrea, the teacher who
is managing this project. 

SENSORY CORRIDOR



ART EXHIBITION

The PTA will host our annual Art Exhibition on Wednesday May 22nd
in the school. This was a fantastic evening last year and we look
forward to welcoming everyone into the school to enjoy all of the
wonderful art our children are creating. 

We are asking for donations of soft drinks and wine that we can give
out at the event. A box will be left in reception for this. Many thanks. 

We will need help setting up and running the event so if you are
happy to help, get in touch via PTA@letns.org. We can add you to the
Volunteers Whatsapp Group to share out jobs. 

Tickets for the event are free and can be gotten via Eventbrite - link to
be sent out closer to the time. 



We will be running the PTA meetings on the
following dates throughout the school year.

Wed May 15th - Online
Wed Jun 19th - Online

The video links will be shared before the
meeting over email and also the class

Whatsapp Groups. All welcome! 

PTA MEETINGS SCHEDULE


